
 

 

 

 

 

 

Rome,  January 24, 2017 

 

Dear Sirs, 

by signing this letter, I  Professor Lucia Pacifico, confirm that there are no potential 

conflicts of interest relevant to the manuscript WJG-31075 entitled “NAFLD 

connections with fat- free tissues. A focus on bone and skeletal muscle” (Authors: 

Eleonora Poggiogalle, Lorenzo Maria Donini, Andrea Lenzi, Claudio Chiesa, Lucia 

Pacifico). 

 

Prof. Lucia Pacifico, Corresponding Author 

Policlinico Umberto I Hospital,  

Sapienza University of Rome, Rome, Italy. 

E-mail: lucia.pacifico@uniroma1.it 

 

 

 

 

 


